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July at Hawk Hill

Well there has been quite a bit happening at Hawk Hill since
my last post. All our lambs were born. We had 14 live births
who now are nearing two months of age and are growing like
weeds. Three of the purebred lambs are available for breeding
stock and we are keeping 4 of the crossbred ewes for our own
commercial flock. The balance are to be sold as market lamb.

We absolutely love the Tunis/Cheviot cross lamb. They are hardy, fast growing and beautiful.
There looks like a lot of nice legs in this picture.
Our cattle plans have changed radically since my last post. We took delivery of the two cows
early in May and the first of the cows calved out in the middle of June. After she calved, she
became extraordinarily aggressive and put me in the hospital. I have been out of commission for
the balance of June and July healing. The cows are gone and we will just raise up our steers.
After they get shipped next summer, we will change our focus to poultry and raise some guinea
fowl.

We also made a really difficult decision and sold privately and by auction 10 of our horses in
June. We now have 4 horses (Three Canadians and one Arab Canadian cross) for our own use.
Lucan and Lilac are heading out for refresher training this fall. We are going to focus on getting
ourselves and our horses out riding and driving.

Now we are hoping for the weather to improve so we can finish the hay.

TTFN,
Laurie


